
Dear Cricketers, Cricket fans and Cricket newcomers,

It is with great pleasure that I extend a warm welcome to each and every one of
you as we celebrate the Grand Opening Ceremony of the T-10 USA Cricket
League Tournament. As Mayor of San Jose, the capital of Silicon Valley and a
region of innovation, I am honored to welcome you all to this inaugural event
launching a new era in American sports history.

I am excited to witness T-10 USA Cricket League showcase the very best of
cricket to a Western audience in a way we have never seen before. This league
represents not only a thrilling athletic competition but also a celebration of the
rich cultural diversity that defines our nation. In the United States alone, there
are already over 30 million cricket enthusiasts, and I’m confident this tournament
will be a resounding success and an unforgettable experience for fans and
newcomers alike. 

Once again, welcome, and thank you for your contributions to our community!

Sincerely,


